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ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC CHURCH 
www.stjosephstadcaster.org.uk 

 

Priest Contact:  Canon Tim Swinglehurst 
 The Presbytery, St Joseph’s Street, Tadcaster LS24 9HA 

            Tel: 01937 833105    

Email:  
office.stjoseph.tadcaster@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 

 
 

Chair of Parish Pastoral Council:   Mr Adam Tomlinson 

                            Safeguarding Representative:     Mrs Mary-Jane Murray 
 

 

PRAY THE ROSARY  
EVERY DAY FOR AN 

END TO THE  
PANDEMIC 

Please pray for the sick and housebound especially 
 Catherine Dunbar, Anne Simpson, Peter Simpson, Ron Hunt, 

John Notley, Peggy Thompson, Irene & John Smith  
and Margaret Scrubbs. 

We have a Parish Facebook page – St Joseph’s Catholic Church Tadcaster  
https://m.facebook.com/150StJosephs/  

You can click on this  link to join in and keep in touch with your friends in the church community.  

 

Holy Mass—Live Streamed  Tadcaster St Joseph’s w/c Sunday 6th June 2021  
 

 

6   Sunday             9.00am   MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD OF THE LORD  Priest’s intention 
 
 

9 Jun Wednesday     10.00am             Priest’s intention 

 

13 Sunday      9.00am   ELEVENTH SUNDAY in Ordinary Time   Priest’s intention 

St Joseph’s Church, Tadcaster 
Holy Mass on Sunday  

with a congregation (No toilet facilities) 
Please book a seat by phoning or texting 07763 028982   

—————— 

Wednesday Holy Mass 10.00am  
With congregation—No booking necessary 

 

The Twelve Youth Leadership Team  
are looking to recruit Catholic young people aged 

11-18 to continue collaborating with Bishop  
Marcus, giving a voice to young people.  Deadline 

for applications: Sunday 20 June.  
Email Ryan Wilkinson at 

youth@dioceseofleeds.org.uk for more info 

 

“Without the  
Eucharist,  

the Church simply 
does not exist.” 

Pope Benedict XVI 

Government COVID Guidance 
  

We are able to continue to hold communal celebrations of Mass 
during the present pandemic.  However, it is important that we  

look after one another and remain vigilant, especially given the 
increased transmission rate of the Coronavirus variants. The use 
of face-coverings, hand sanitisation and social distancing (face – 

hands – space) remain the most effective ways to enable everyone 
to attend Mass safely. It is also important that we pay attention to 

the way we arrive and leave, the church building and premises;  
observing strict social distancing. 

LAUDATO SI’ MINI-PILGRIMAGE 
Walk and social event at Myddelton Calvary in 

Ilkley on the afternoon of Sunday 27 June,  
restrictions permitting. 

For more info please register your interest via 
communications@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 

 

VACANCY: Part-Time Administrator 
St Benedict’s, Garforth 

16.5 hours p/w - days worked can be negotiated.  
Further info from Fr Phillip Hall.  Please send a  

covering letter and CV to  
office.stbenedict@dioceseofleeds.org.uk or by post 

to Fr Phillip Hall.  Closing deadline: 3pm Wed  
9 June : Interviews Tues 15 June  

Rest in Peace 
 

Please pray for those who have recently died and for all whose  
Anniversaries occur at this time especially 

Your new Parish Priest from 15 August will be Fr Sean Molloy.   
Canon Tim Swinglehurst will stand in until Fr Molloy’s arrival. 

THANK YOU 
Offertory 23.5.21 : £ 161.35 
Offertory 30.5.21 : £165..50 
Standing Orders : £102.50 

Special Collection : Catholic Communications : £42.50 

St Paul’s Bookshop at Hinsley Hall  
is  now open on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays  
10am—4pm 
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